
WVNE 
760 AM 

October 10, 1991 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverport Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your letter of October 1. Yes, Kermit, we did 
broadcast the programs and elements mentioned in your reception 
report. 

Enclosed is our most recent program guide to confirm what you 
heard on the air. 

It is always a pleasure receiving and reading letters from 
listeners. I would encourage you Kermit, to become a regular 
listener to our station. You will find the programs and music we 
broadcast inspiring, educational and life -changing if you will 
just spend time daily listening to WVNE. 

Thanks again, Kermit, for your letter. Feel free to contact me 
at WVNE anytime in the future. Also, feel free to come by for a 
tour during office hours Monday through Friday. If you called 
ahead we would appreciate it. 

Steve Tuzeneu ('TOO-'zeh-new) 
Operations Manager 

Enclosure 

Blount Masscom, Inc. 70 James Street Suite 140 Worcester, MA 01603 (508) 831-9863 


